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Dear Fellow Laborers in the Gospel,

    We want to wish you all a Merry Christmas! The Lord has been very good to us 
this year and we are very grateful for each of you and your faithful prayers and 
support. God has done some great things in our lives this year. We praise the Lord for 
allowing us to receive our permanent residency after several years of applying and 
waiting. 

We praise the Lord for directing us full-time to our new ministry in Carbonear. 
We praise the Lord for providing housing for us. We praise the Lord for what He is 
doing in the lives of the people here. We praise the Lord for the new people who are 
coming to church. We praise the Lord for giving us opportunity to put a float in our 
town’s Christmas parade last week. We praise the Lord for the opportunity to preach 
the Gospel to several hundred people earlier this year at a church member’s funeral.

Please pray for the ongoing prayer requests for Mr. K, Mr. G, Mr. F, Mrs. D, 
Mr. P, and others, that they would trust Christ as their Saviour. 

Thank you for striving together with us in your prayers for the faith of the 
Gospel. I trust that God will bless you this year as you celebrate the birth of our 
Savior, Jesus Christ!

For the Gospel and His glory, 
Nate, Christy, Vera, Emma, Ezra, and Cara Minion 
“To preach the Gospel in the Regions Beyond” 
2 Corinthians 10:16
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Ezra, Cara Minion


